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19 January 2017

Completion of 2CH acquisition

Further to its announcement dated 19 December 2016, Oceania Capital Partners Limited ("OCP") (ASX:
OCP) is pleased to announce that the acquisition of Radio 2CH Pty Ltd by an 85.5% held subsidiary of
OCP completed today, 19 January 2017.

Yours faithfully

Lionel Baldwin

Company Secretary

t. +612 9450 0935 Oceania Capital
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www.oceaniacapital.com.au 14 Narabang Way
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